
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/7/2022 2:13:30 PM

First name: Stacey

Last name: Sherwin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I object to the plans to overdevelop the Holland Lake Lodge.  While I understand the need to make

the Lodge economically viable and update the Lodge and cabins, the plans of the development group are

overdevelopment for the area and will lead to environmental degredation, increased threats for resident loons,

excessive traffic for bears and other wildlife in the area, and increase pollution in the lake.  There should be a

complete environmental protection analysis as well as limits to the footprint of further development.  As a 30-year

resident of Montana and a frequent visitor to the area, I believe the plan will only degrade the experience of

visiting the Lodge and cater to non-Montana residents, as well as further degrade the Seeley Swan area.


